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• Performed with 
recording artists 
Carrie Underwood, 
Destiny’s Child, 
and Sheryl Crow.


• Danced in 
Industrials with 
companies such as 
Pepsico and 
TITAS. 


• Performed with 
Musedffect/Muse 
Dance Company, 
Oreah Dance 
Company, and 
Good Dance.


• Certified by the 
Acrobatic Arts 
(Module 2), 
Acrobatique 
Acrodance (ADTA) 
and Alixa Flexibility 
(Module 2).


• Graduated from 
Southern 
Methodist 
University with a 
B.A. in Creative 
Advertising, a B.A. 
in Dance 
Management, as 
well as a minor in 
Dance 
Performance. 

• So You Think You 
Can Dance 
Season 10 Female 
Winner + Allstar


• Performed with 
Shaping Sound 

• Broadway debut in 
Finding Neverland 
as Peter Pan 

• Toured with the 
musical Wicked 

• Featured dancer 
on The Marvelous 
Mrs. Maisel 

• Carrie 
Underwood music 
videos


• Dancer in Ingrid 
Michaelson’s 
“Celebrate” video 


• Toured with 
Lindsey Stirling 

• Cast in the Radio 
City Christmas 
Spectacular as 
Clara

• Faculty at 
Broadway 
Dance Center & 
Steps on 
Broadway in 
NYC for 14 years 


• Performed on 
stages from 
Radio City 
Music Hall in 
NY to the World 
Design Expo in 
Japan 


• Has taught at 
over 200 studios 
in the U.S. and 
in over 17 
countries 
around the 
world 


• Founder 
Manhattan 
Dance Project 

• Performed in 
Charlie and the 
Chocolate 
Factory on 
Broadway


• Assistant 
choreographer/
Swing/Dance 
Captain for On 
The Town on 
Broadway


• National Tour of 
Andy 
Blankenbueler’s 
Joseph & the 
Amazing 
Technicolor 
Dreamcoat 

• Performed on the 
Today Show, the 
Tony Awards and 
at the Kennedy 
Center

• Shared the stage with 
celebrities such as 
John Travolta, 50 Cent 
and Calvin Klein.


• Her students have 
been in movies (The 
Bikeriders with Austin 
Butler, Tom Hardy and 
Jodie Comer), 
Broadway tours 
(Disney’s Frozen the 
Musical), regional 
professional theaters, 
commercials (Super 
Bowl LVII) and more.


• Founder of 
PRACTICE-POLISH-
PERFORM®, a virtual 
training program for 
youth performers that 
is the first of its kind to 
train the skill of 
Performing Arts 
Mindset®


• Private vocal 
performance coach for 
25 years, working with 
singers, actors, 
songwriters and 
speakers to fine-tune 
vocal technique and 
perform at high levels 
under pressure.

• Danced with 
Rihanna at 
Super Bowl LVII 
at State Farm 
Stadium in 
Glendale, AZ


• Member of 
JigFam and 
Elektro - a 
collective of 
boundary-
pushing artists.


• Proficient in Hip 
Hop and various 
street styles, 
Jazz, Ballet, and 
Modern.


• Has 
Choreographed 
for professional 
shows across 
Arizona, including 
the Tempe 
Fashion Show.

• A 13-year veteran of 
The Radio City 
Rockettes in New 
York City, performing 
at the Macy’s 
Thanksgiving Day 
Parade, Live with 
Kelly, Americas’ 
Got Talent, and the 
72nd Tony Awards.


• Adjudicator at The 
Dance Worlds, NDA 
Nationals, NDA All 
Star Nationals, NDA 
College Nationals, 
COP Brands, USA 
All Star Nationals as 
well as many other 
stage and regional 
competitions.


• NDA Dance Alliance 
head instructor, 
choreographer, and 
adjudicator at both 
college and high 
school levels.


• Works with dance 
teams across the 
country helping them 
with their technique 
and developing 
strength programs 
designed to support 
teams throughout 
their competitive 
season.

• Fosse, Sweet 
Charity, Dance 
of Death and 
Barry Manilow’s 
Harmony on 
Broadway


• Television credits 
include The 
Producers, The 
David Chappell 
Show & PBS’s 
Dance in 
America


• Co-
choreographed 
The Hollywood 
Bowl’s Guys and 
Dolls starring 
Jessica Biel 


• Dance Captain 
for Sweet 
Charity national 
tour starring 
Molly Ringwald 

@MDPDANCE 
MDPDANCE.COM 
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